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Johanna DeLong

From: Judith Mitchell <mitchell@mcn.org>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 11:16 AM
To: Johanna DeLong
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Cannabis Grow at Highland Springs

Dear Johanna, 
I am an adjacent property owner to Highland Springs rec area. I was never noƟfied about this project before it was 
approved. I would like the opportunity to read the EIR. SerpenƟne is to be disturbed which could release asbestos into 
the air we breathe at our ranch. My husband suffers from asthma and I have livestock here. I plan to aƩend the meeƟng 
on Tuesday to express my concerns.  
Sincerely, 
Judith Mitchell 
Sent from my iPad 
 


